
 

The Tithe Farm Way: 
Resilient pupils who have a life-long love of learning and are ready, respectful and safe in their choices. 

 

Tithe Farm Road, Houghton Regis, Bedfordshire, LU5 5JB 
Telephone: (01582) 865047 
Email: office@tithefarmprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Rachel Worsfold 

 
   

 

29th June 2023 
 

Dear families, 
 

Changes to Reception and Year 1 Oracy End Point Date. 
 

Due to the Year 6 performance also taking place on Tuesday 11th Reception will now hold their oracy end 
points on Thursday 13th July at 2:45pm and Year 1 will hold theirs on Friday 14th at 2:45.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher  

http://www.tithefarmprimary.co.uk/

